
   
 
 

 
ARMED ROBBERY SUSPECT ARRESTED 

 
March 16, 2022, – At approximately 2253 hours, Menifee Police Department Officers 
responded to an armed robbery at the Pieology restaurant located in the 30000 block of 
Haun Road. The suspect entered the business, wearing dark clothing, and demanded cash 
from employees at gunpoint. The suspect fled the business toward Haun Road with an 
undisclosed amount of cash. No one was harmed during the commission of the robbery.  
 
At the time of the initial investigation, there were minimal leads to help with identifying the 
suspect. Over the course of a few weeks, Detectives from the Menifee Police Department, 
Riverside County Sheriff’s Department, and Fontana Police Department coordinated their 
efforts. Using law enforcement investigative resources, the agencies were able to identify 
the suspect as 34-year-old Sean Harris; a resident of Fallbrook.  
 
Harris was found to be on Parole for Burglary and was further identified as the suspect in 
multiple other armed robberies in Riverside County, San Bernardino County, and San 
Diego County. 
 
On April 9, 2022, Harris was taken into custody without incident, and was booked into jail 
for various charges, including the Menifee armed robbery. 
 
The Menifee Police Department will continue to collaborate with surrounding agencies and 
are committed to using all available resources to ensure that we hold offenders 
accountable for their actions. We are proud of the team effort that went into this case which 
resulted in the arrest of a dangerous criminal. 
 

                                                       
        Sean Harris 
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